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CD8-TR: Identification of Special Inspections Form Updated 

 
 

The CD8-TR: Identification of Special Inspections Form has been updated to 
include the 2022 Construction Codes. The updated form with (Rev. 3/24) in the 
lower right corner is available for use now. The current form with the Rev. 3/19 
date, will not be accepted after April 22, 2024. 
 
The new form has the following changes and additions:  

 

https://www.nyc.gov/assets/buildings/pdf/cd8-tr.pdf

